
Homeowner Association Policy Introduction 

Dear Homeowners, 

We hope this message finds you well. The Homeowner Association (HOA) has been reviewing 

our community policies to ensure a safe, enjoyable, and harmonious living environment for all 

residents. After thorough consideration, we are introducing a new policy that will take effect on 

[Effective Date]. 

New Policy Overview 

[Brief overview of the new policy, including key points and rationale for its introduction.] 

Implementation Details 

All homeowners are required to adhere to this new policy starting [Effective Date]. We have 

scheduled a community meeting on [Meeting Date] at [Location] to discuss the new policy and 

answer any questions you may have. 

Contact Information 

For further inquiries, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at [HOA Email Address] or [HOA 

Phone Number]. 

Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

Homeowner Association 


